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Attendance This Week 

Cherry 91.1% 

Willow 96.9% 

Beech 91.8% 

Rowan 94.4% 

House Points 

Air 523 

Earth 434 

Fire 436 

Water 497 

Message from the Headteacher:   

I hope that everyone had an amazing half term. I certainly enjoyed spending sometime with my 
family and catching up on some sleep. It is great to see that the children have all come back to 
school looking so smart and ready to learn. Please can I remind you that our uniform is black, not 
grey. 
This week the children have started their new topics and I know that Year 1 were very excited 
about bringing in their favourite toy on Monday to talk about. In Reception the children have been 
learning about Guy Fawkes and why we celebrate Fireworks night on the 5th November.  The chil-
dren made their own fireworks pictures using coloured chalk on black paper. Year 1 children will 
also be receiving their login for Maths Seed next week, as this was the preferred choice for home 
online learning. 
We are very excited to have received confirmation  from the Arts Council that our Statement of 
Commitment for the Arts Mark Award has been accepted and therefore we are now on our Arts 
Mark journey.  We have a new logo which will be attached to all of our letters from now on. 

Nursery Update: 

This week the children were so excited to tell us about the fireworks display 

they saw either at a party or at the Town Park! Each room decided to draw upon 

these experiences and create their own representation of a fireworks display– 

the children particularly loved getting messy! In Bluebell, the staff extended their 

knowledge through discussing what fireworks sounded like and attempted to 

write the word ‘bang’.  

Please can I remind parents to inform the Nursery if your child will not be in. 

You can call us directly on 01279 351104.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Upcoming Events: 

 

11th November—Anti Bullying Week 

15th November—Children in Need - Please 

wear spots and bring in a £1 donation 

20th November—Prospective Parent Tours 

for Reception 2020 

28/29th November—Book Fair 
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